
 

 

 

HOMEWORK 
 

Have a restful week over half-term.  There is 

no homework this week.  Your child will have 

their reading book to look at.  

 

We welcome any Autumnal objects for our 

Autumn table on our return.  Thank you. 

 

NEXT WEEK 

We will be learning about woodland 

animals and the outdoors around the ‘Percy 

the Park-keeper’ stories.  Our PE day will now 

be on a Tuesday, so ensure all kits are 

cleaned and returned by then. Thank you. 
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REMINDERS 
‘Show and Tell’ continues after half term.  

The theme list for Autumn term can be 

found on the Foundation class page. Please 

post a photo or video on Seesaw by 

Tuesday night.   

 

Please bring in more junk modelling tubes, 

boxes and egg cartons.  Thank you. 

 

As the weather gets colder, please ensure 

names are on all coats, gloves, hats, socks, 

and the PE kit please!  Please remove the 

navy tracksuit from the PE bag.  This is 

required from Y1 onwards – just the white T-

shirt, blue shorts, socks and pumps.  No 

black trainers. Thank you. 

 

 

THE GREAT PET SALE 
 

This week, we have continued to learn about pets around 

the story, ‘The Great Pet Sale.’  The children learned lots of 

new vocabulary, including about coins and handling 

money.  They have enjoyed role playing in Sherwood Pet 

Shop with a till and coins up to the value of ten pence. 

 

We welcomed a wonderful visit from Wilson the black 

labrador on Wednesday.  The children asked questions 

and learned about how to take care of a dog, including 

diet, exercise and grooming.  Wilson enjoyed being 

stroked and gently brushed by the children. 

 

We have two new fish who have joined Pumpkin and 

Pebbles in the fish tank.  The children chose their names – 

Bubbles and Biscuit!  The class enjoy observing them and 

talking about how they move and their appearance. 

 
 

EYFS PARENT CONSULTATION APPOINTMENTS 

Bookings will be open on Friday 20th October for Parent Consultation appointments.  The 

appointments are booked on the School Spider app.  

All EYFS appointments will take place face-to-face with Mrs Hanson on Monday 6th or 

Monday 13th November from 9.10a.m. – 2.20p.m. and then from 3.40-5.10p.m.   

Please enter school through our main entrance for your appointment.  Thank you. 

 


